
 
Request for Submission of Call for Contributions 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
from 15 -17 March 2018 the international conference „Tempera painting between 
1800 and 1950 - Experiments and innovations from the Nazarene movement to 
abstract art“ will take place at the Pinakothek der Moderne in Munich, Germany. 
Attached to this email you find our Call for Contributions which we kindly ask you 
to spread it to the members of your association. The conference will be hosted by 
the Doerner Institut Munich and is generously funded by Volkswagen Stiftung 
and the EU-project IPERION CH. In case you have any questions please don’t 
hesitate to contact us.   
 
 
Many thanks in advance and best wishes, 
 
 
Wibke Neugebauer, Eva Reinkowski-Häfner, Heike Stege, Patrick Dietemann und 
Renate Poggendorf 
 
  
 
Organising team of the Tempera conference 
Doerner Institut 
Barer Straße 29 
80799 Munich 
Email: tempera@doernerinstitut.de  
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